
EMAIL: MONDAY, MAY 11th 

 
Dear Rise Community, 
  
As always, I hope this message finds you healthy and safe, and that you are finding comfort and 
connection during this time of social distancing. 
  
The Stay Home Work Safe order set to expire on Friday, May 8th has been extended until June 15th for 
Travis County. Due to this extension, The Rise School of Austin will continue to provide distance learning 
services for the remainder of the school year, ending Thursday, June 25th.  For more information and 
resources related to RSA’s response to COVID-19, please see HERE (password: risecovid). 
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions. We are here for you. 
  
Stay safe, school family. 
  
With love, 
Meg 
  
--  
Megen Glass Bethune, M.Ed. 
Executive Director 
The Rise School of Austin 
4800 Manor Road, Building J 
Austin, TX 78723 
  
(p) (512) 891-1682 
(w) www.riseschoolaustin.org 
  
 


